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Jack Bernard’s Resignation from the AAATA
The City Clerk’s Office was recently notified that Jack Bernard resigned from the AAATA in November
of 2017. Mr. Bernard was serving a 5-year term that was set to expire on August 17, 2018.

File #: 18-1274, Version: 1

City of Ann Arbor Printed on 5/16/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

